


I would like to lodge my objection to the Incinerator to be built in Eastern Creek. I feel the health 
issues alone is enough to have this built in a not so residential area that is highly populated with 
young families and zoned near local schools. Western Sydney already has enough issues with 
pollution and adding another facility to interfere with the air quality is not required. I'm sure there 
is another location this can be built that is not within the vicinity of local communities that already 
cannot afford the growing costs of living to add additional medical expenses would mean a lot of 
residents going without proper health care as they cannot afford an additional cost. 


